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Filipino Students Association- University of Texas at San Antonio 

UTSA FSA 

c/o Student Activities 

One UTSA Circle 

San Antonio, TX 78249 

Dear Prospective Sponsor: 

 

The Filipino Students' Association (FSA) at the University of Texas at San 

Antonio (UTSA) would like to extend a huge thank you for your interest in 

our organization for the 2011-2012 School Year! Through a variety of social 

and cultural events, FSA enhances awareness of the Filipino culture, fosters 

goodwill, and develops working relationships with students around Texas. 

On the dates of March 16th –18th, 2012, UTSA FSA will be participating in 

the 22nd anniversary of the GoodPhil Games, which will be held at the 

University of Houston.  

 

GoodPhil is an intercollegiate statewide competition among twelve schools presenting an 

array of cultural dances, modern dances, spirit showcase, and sports 

competition. This three-day event attracts thousands of participants each 

year from all across Texas, and has received national coverage. This 

upcoming competition is a great opportunity for our organization to 

represent San Antonio and to be recognized in a renowned competition 

amongst Texas universities. 

 

Due to the challenges ahead of us, we are asking for your support. Although 

our competitive drive and spirits are high, expenses and funding to go to 

such an event will require your help. Per your consideration, we would like 

to emphasize the fact that you will be greatly appreciated as your 

contribution impacts all participants as we strive to make this event 

successful. 

 

On behalf of UTSA FSA, we would like to thank you for your time and 

consideration. We hope to hear from you as we anticipate working together 

in the near future! 

 

If you have any further questions or are interested in attending the GoodPhil 

Games, you may contact the President, the Treasurer, or myself: 

 

Joaquin Vargas 
(832)217-9641 
gxc328@my.utsa.edu 
 
Long Ha 
(512) 299-5110 
soo448@my.utsa.edu 
 
Tax ID Number- 1-01-0717017-6 

utsafsa@gmail.com 



A: $500- Company Logo, Website, and Address or Phone Number 

B: $300- Company Logo and Website, Address,or Phone Number 

C: $100- Company Name + Website, Address, or Phone Number 

=========================================================================================================== 

Deadline: February 23rd, 2012 

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: UTSA FSA 

Name: ___________________________________________________________ Package (A,B, or C): _____________ 

Company: _________________________________________________________ Phone: _______________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

UTSA Filipino Students Associa-on 

Spring 2012: T-Shirt Sponsor Form 

A 

B 

C 


